## THE ALL-STUDENT COUNCIL UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

October 13, 1945

Dr. F. C. Allen
Physical Education Dept.
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Eugenia Hepworth, Chr.
Betty Jo O'Neil
Russell Wiley
F. C. Allen
Pat Penney
E. C. Quigley
LeRoy Robison

Mike Kuklenski
George Hedrick
Alberta Cornwell
Jean McIntyre
Lois Thompson
Caroline Morriss

The above named committee has been selected for Homecoming week end, November 16 and 17. Would you please attend a meeting Tuesday, October 16 at 4:30 in the Alumni Association Office?

Very truly yours, Eigenia Gepwortt

Eugenia Hepworth, Chairman Homecoming Committee